NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The City of Stilwell will conduct a public hearing on Monday, October 1, 2012 at 6:00 pm at the Stilwell Community Building 422 W. Poplar Street, Stilwell, Oklahoma.

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comments related to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG 2010).  This is the second and final hearing regarding the CDBG funds used to help construct the Stilwell Police Department located at 17 S. Second Street, Stilwell, Oklahoma. 

At the conclusion of this hearing the city council will consider action to approve the final project and close this grant. The public in encouraged to attend.
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